
Schools in the
Catholic Eparchy of Keren

St. Joseph school, Keren
Built and run by the Brothers of the Christian schools

Catholic schools
Throughout history, the Catholic Church
has been a leader in education in all
corners of the globe. Catholic schools
are, if not the best, among the best in
every continent and every country.

One among these best schools is St.
Joseph school in Keren, Eritrea. It was
founded in 1949 by the De La Salle
Christian brothers. Ever since the school
has been a center of quality education
teaching all subjects and Christian values.
St. Joseph students score among the best
in the nation. Today, the school is coed
and serves 1500 students.

St. Joseph school and Chapel, Keren

A picture from~1970 at St. Joseph, Keren
A reminder of the good memories and
nostalgic old days! A million thanks to all
Christian brothers who gave us a superb
education.



The Catholic Eparchy runs schools in the cities and small villages in remote locations. No matter
what the physical appearance or how materially unprivileged a place may be, Catholic schools
provide educational opportunities to our future generations. The following pictures are a
testimony of the many good works the Catholic Church provides.

Adult classes in progress

Students going to class

Students ready to get into their classes

A little creative note taking!

New school, in Awengeli Village of Awengeli

Thanks to benefactors, Awengeli has a new school



Hagaz Agro-Technical Institute run by the Brothers of the Christian Schools

Students in field work

Modern technology in Hagaz

New machinery at Hagaz agro-technical institute

A view of Hagaz Agro-Technical Institute with mountain Shalku at the background



Catholic schools in different locations

Students learning mat making

Students learning arithmetic

A reading class

Students attentively listening to a teacher

Typing lessons

Computer classes

Students in the learning process



Old school in Shekloti New school in Shekloti

Thanks to benefactors, these students will be in their new school, in 2008-2009.

The De La Salle Christian Brothers school in Shinara


